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I feel very strongly about this application.

I feel that there is no need to remove the trees.

Firstly the trees were there before the houses were built.

Secondly insurance companies are far too quick in advising that the trees need to be 

removed without understanding the situation completely.

Thirdly removing the trees is the last action that should be taken in an area that suffers from 

air pollution.

Finally the trees are an integral part of the street.
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